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To:   Shane McAteer 
            
  Clerk to the Committee for Finance and Personnel 
   

From:  Ciara McKay 

  Clerk to the Committee for the Environment 

 

Date:  12th November 2015 
 

Subject: Public Sector Exit Payments 

 
 

1. At its meeting on 12th November, the Committee considered your 

correspondence regarding the Legislative Consent Motion which proposes to 

place a cap on public sector exit payments. 

  

2. The Committee also considered correspondence from NILGA outlining its 

concerns with the proposals. I am aware that NILGA also wrote to your 

Committee in relation to this matter. 

 
3. The Committee agreed to write to the Minister of the Environment to ascertain 

what discussions he has had with the Minister of Finance and Personnel on 

this issue. You may wish to bring this to the attention of your Committee.  

 
 

Ciara McKay 

Clerk 

Committee for the Environment 
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